



Dear Tony,

Thankyou for being Prime Minister of our little Britain.

You did pretty good considering

CERTIFICATEOF ROSE NAMING

We're proud to announce that...

the tony-blair rose

Has been officially named & planted in the beautiful public rose garden of name-a-rose.com. May it believe in a thing called love & grow in your heart... Forever.

The public rose garden

ROSE GARDEN

2006-01-01

DATE PLANTED

Anonymous

NAMED BY

Available to view for eternity at the following web address:

//www.name-a-rose.com/the-tony-blair-rose/

what has happened in the
world. It can't be easy. Anyway
we love you and think you
definetly deserve a rose named
after you!!! So here you are, we
hope you love it!